
Focused Fellowship-10:20am 
 Adults-Worship Foyer 
 
 Families with Children 4th grade and younger-gym 
 
 Rooted (5th-8th grades) -Room 201 
 
 Youth (9th-12th grades)- Room 207 
 

 

 

 

Are You Having Financial Difficulty? 
If so, maybe we can help. Contact wecare@singingoaks.org. You may also contact any elder.  

Order of Worship  
June 30, 2019 

 

Days of Elijah/Dias de Elias 
Lord Reign In Me/Dios Reina En Mi 

Lion and the Lamb/El León y El Codero 
(If you are helping with communion,  

please head to the back of the auditorium now.)  
Living Hope/Mi Esperonza 

 

Believer’s Communion 
The Lord’s Supper reminds us of the life Jesus offers. 

The bread signifies Jesus’ body and the 
wine signifies Jesus’ blood. 

We eat together to proclaim we  
share in His eternal life. 

Communion Meditation: Colossians 2:8-15 
Bread: Time Of Reflection  

Wine: Just As I Am 
 

Prayer of Thanksgiving 
Family Offering 

(Children are dismissed to  
 Kids Church or Bible Classes during this song)  

Just As I Am 
 

Message: “Broken” 
Shout to the Lord/Canta al Seńor 

 
Shepherds Blessing 

Benediction 

Answers: Path of Discipleship  #1 
 

“Broken.” 
  

The great question for a Christian is this: 
 

What Does It Mean To Be A Disciple? 
 
First: A Disciple Is A _______. 
 
 
Second: A Disciple Is A ______ Of ________. 
                                                                                                 

 

For Us Everything Revolves Around _____. 
(Mark 6:30-36).  

 
 

We All Need A _______. 
(Mark 6:37-38). 

 
We Find God In The __________. 

(Mark 6:39-44). 

 
We All Need To Be ______. 

 

 
 
 

Remember There Is More! 

                  101 Cardinal Dr.   ·  Denton, TX  ·  76209  ·  940.387.4355 
 

June 30,  2019 

GROWGROW  SERVESERVE  

CONNECTCONNECT  

GOGO  

Sunday Worship: 9:00am and  10:45am 
Bible Class: 11:20 3yrs to 8th grade  
Wednesday Night Bible Study 7:00pm 
 

Ministers 
 Lead – Ross Thomson   
    (281) 813-9770 
 Worship – Jabbarri Jones  
    (940) 536-5595 
 Executive/Youth–Beau Davis 
    (940) 735-2117 
 Children – Laurie Templeton  
    (409) 392-3060 
 Outreach – Bob Bentley  
    (940) 395-2129 
 Spanish Outreach– Andrés Badillo  
    (972) 800-7801 
 Associate Spanish -Edy Tercero 
    940.304.6941 
 Young Adult / Campus–Brandon Bell  
    (214) 458-7722 
 

 
 

Elders 
  Emmitt Bewley – (940) 395-8878   

  Jerry Cheatham- (940) 368-8538 

  Billy Kellum- (940) 367-2490 

  Brett King- (214) 546-0106 

  Mark Atwater-  (919) 780-7433 

  Doug Moody- (940) 453-3444 

  Jonathan Witt- (940) 703-8585 

  Jerry Browder- (940) 368-0812 

  Steve Speck- (940) 300-6466 

  Monty Stanley- (972) 345-6296 

  Robert Tuggle - (940) 391-2027 
 

Deacons 
 Youth Ministry – Mike Farley 
 Involvement – Jim Bolz &  
     Eddy Russell 
 New Members – David Peeters 

Loving God AND Loving Others 

Guest WIFI-53787475673 

July  3rd  6:30-8:00PM 

Proceeds  wil l  go  to  Youth Camps and  
Mission Trips  

DFW RoadMaP 2019 Sign-Ups!  

Road MaP is a Misson and Prayer Adventure for students going into 3rd, 4th, 5th, 
and 6th Grades. We will spend the night at North Davis Church of Christ in 
Arlington on Friday night, go to Legoland on Saturday morning, and then travel 
with 7 other congregations to several places around Arlington to pray and bless 
others. Registration deadline is Wednesday, July 24th. $50 per student, $30 per 
chaperone. Contact Laurie for more information. Sign Up on realm.  



GO Mission Trip to 
Mexico City 
The fourth and last group of 
missionaries GOing on summer 
mission trips this summer leaves for 
Mexico City on Saturday, July 6.  The 
group will be met by Oscar Lopez the 
missionary Singing Oaks supports in 
the area.  The group will preach the 
gospel and encourage members of 
the local church in Alborada through 
prayer and by sharing their 
experiences in their walk with Christ.  
They will also help develop and 
participate in Summer Bible School 
(VBS) in an attempt to reach out to 
children and parents in the area.  
This will take place starting Monday, 
July 8 and run through Friday, July 
12.  This mission group is led by 
Andrés Badillo.  Accompanying him 
are Mark Atwater, Matthew Bos, 
Hannah Daily, Angela & David 
Dockery, Lucia & Jose Garcia, 

Fidencia & Gilberto Hernandez, Ariana Hernandez, Sam 
Hutcherson, Clint Polley, Caleb Polley, Berkley McDonald, 

Laurie Templeton, Ross Thomson, and Grace Ann Wallace.  Please 
be praying for each person on the team that they can make a difference 

a n d that God is glorified through their efforts. 
In all, Singing Oaks will have sent out 40 missionaries heeding the call of the Great Commission in Matthew 28 “to 
go and make disciples of all nations”. These GO mission trips would not have been possible without your spiritual 
and financial support.  Thank you for commitment and continued prayers.  

socc 

Haiti Mexico City 

Greece 

Tanzania 

Welcome to  
Singing Oaks Church of Christ 

We are glad you are here! If you are new to Singing Oaks, we want to assure you that our purpose in coming together is to give 
honor to God in our worship, and to try to do everything in a manner pleasing to Him. 

Singing Oaks Church of Christ is called to love God and love others as Jesus loved.  We believe that this decision to love 
matures in each of us as the power of the Holy Spirit works through us to make disciples of Jesus Christ. 

Prayer Requests 
Find Singing Oaks Church of Christ on 

 

Donations for repairing the church parking lot are at 
$20,165. When the money is raised the plan is to patch, 
clean, seal and stripe the parking lot. Not only is this 
needed for the stability of the lot, it also adds to a 
welcoming invitation to stop in and see what we are all 
about.  We are not quite half way to the goal of $58,000 
but this is a wonderful start.  If you would like to make a 

donation to help us continue to be good stewards of what God has blessed 
us with, simply put your donation in a pink envelope and mark it “Parking Lot Repairs”. It will be greatly appreciated.   

Parking Lot Repairs 

Laura Kellum 
Jill Canfield  

Attendance First Service 241 

Attendance Second Service 331 

Attendance Hispanic Ministry 53 

Total Attendance 626 

Weekly Budget $29,381  

Regular Contribution $18,218 
Designated/Other Contribution $3,506 

Total Contribution $21,724 

By the Numbers:  June 23 
 

Pantry Needs 
Deodorant 

 Look for the baskets in the foyer to 
place the items in. 

Pray for God’s Ministries at Singing Oaks 
If my people, who are called by my name, will humble 
themselves and pray and seek my face…..then I will hear from 
heaven….Now my eyes will be open and my ears attentive to 
t h e  p r a y e r s  o f f e r e d  i n  t h i s  p l a c e . ”               
                            II Chronicles 7: 14-15 
Pray this week for the ministry of: World Bible School 

realm is a private online 
community for our church where 
you can join groups, build 
relationships, give online, and find 
new ways to connect and do 
ministry together. If you have not 

already been invited to realm, please include your name 
and e-mail address on the communication card when they 
are passed. Thank you! 

Singing Oaks is required to safe place train all teachers 
and helpers in our youth and children's ministries. Our 
insurance requires this training, but it is also a beneficial 
learning tool for all of us who work with the children in 
our church family, whether through Leadership Training 
for Christ, Camp Victory in the summer, or Attended 
Nursery during Sunday Worship Services or teaching a 
Bible Class. God simply asks us to be obedient, and 
sometimes obedience looks like a background check and 
45 minutes of prevention training. And, as a Safe Place 
Trained Volunteer you are also required to wear a photo 
ID badge while teaching or working with children and 
youth. If you have misplaced or cannot find your ID 
badge please contact the church office, 940.387.4355 or 
office@singingoaks.org Thank you for loving our church 
family and keeping your Safe Place Training up to date! If 
you have any questions, please contact Laurie, Beau, or 
Kim. 

Elder Selection and Reaffirmation 
Every three years, the body at Singing Oaks engages in 
the process of calling new men to be their shepherds.  
The church also reaffirms the existing elders that have 
committed to their role for another three year period of 
service.  The formal nomination process for new elders 
begins in just three weeks July 21 and will end on 
Sunday August 4.  Please be praying and thinking 
about men you believe should be considered, and who 
demonstrate the fruits of the Holy Spirit and the 
characteristics mentioned in I Timothy 3: 1-7.   

LADIES CAMP COPASS RETREAT 
Ladies, our annual Fall Camp Copass Retreat will 
be September 20-21. More info to come. 

Bob Bentley Blog 
Be sure to read this week’s blog from Bob Bentley all 
about God’s surprises they are encountering on their 
mission trips to Tanzania and Greece. Bob writes that “I 
am always surprised on mission trips.  Things just happen 
that are unexpected, both good and bad. The current trip 
is no exception.  There have been many surprises, some 
pretty crazy, but here I mention three involving music, 
and they are all good”.  Please read and be blessed by 
these stories of music and song.  Bob’s blog can be 
viewed on Realm as well as the church website at 
www.singingoaks.org.   

Holy Yoga is coming to Singing Oaks! Ana 
Young of Valley View and a Christian from 
Covenant Church in Cross Roads will lead us 
on Monday nights at 6:30 in the gym 
beginning this Monday, July 1.Please bring a 

blanket and yoga mat. A donation of $10 per person will 
be accepted. If you would like to participate, or if you 
have any questions, please call Kim Hope at 940-
3003198. 


